CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

WWW.manitowoc.org

MEMO

TO: Deborah Neuser, City Clerk < i

. . " II\\. {3\-/ qu
FROM: Dan Koski, P.E., Director of Public Infrastructure %,Q
DATE: August 8, 2019
RE: Award Bid for Sewer Project WU-19-8

The bids for this project were higher than expected, however, we have negotiated with Vinton
Construction that we will eliminate the work for the South 10™ Street Pond ($83,819.00) and will
extend the completion date for the remaining projects until October 31, 2019.

We are recommending the Council to Award this project to the low bidder, Vinton Construction, for
the amount as bid ($360,384.44). After execution of the Contract, will we prepare a contract
change order to eliminate the work for the S. 10" St. pond and will also extend the completion date
out to October 31, 2019. The total contract amount after the change order will be $276,565.44.




